
         

  

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Enquiry: Mpubane Mathebe                                                                  22 December 2020  

   081 383 5786 
   013 262 3056 

 
    

  TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF LICENSING OFFICE DUE TO COVID 19. 

 

Members of the public are hereby notified of the 

closure of the municipal licensing office due to a 

confirmed case of COVID-19. 

For this reason, the Licencing office will be 

temporarily closed with immediate effect until 

further notice. 

 

The Municipality would like to apologise for any 

inconvenience caused as a results of this 

temporary closure. 

Phone: (013) 262 3056/2643 

Fax:     (013) 262 5075/2886 

 

P.O. Box 48 

Groblersdal  

 0470 

  

Our Ref:                                         Correspond with the Municipal Manager 

Ons Verw:                                                                                                              Korrespondeer met die Munisipale Bestuurder  
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